
“National Garbage Man Week”  

June 17 - June 23, 2018  

Proclamation 

WHEREAS, our community’s hardworking solid waste men and women keep our city sanitary and make 
cities and homes livable: and     
 
WHEREAS, sanitation professionals are a sign of a healthy city – and as guardians of the public health, 
they protect us from contagion and make our world smell better; and    
  
WHEREAS, without adequate solid waste collection services, many cities would be driven to a state of   
disorder; and   
  
WHEREAS, according to the centers for Disease Control, the eradication of many diseases in the Western 
World was largely due to higher public sanitation standards including efficient garbage disposal; and     
  
WHEREAS, sanitation collection has now been rated fifth most dangerous occupation in the country; and    
 
 WHEREAS, in recognition of their vital work, the City of North Port extends its sincere gratitude to the 
City’s hardworking sanitation professionals;     
 
 NOW, THEREFORE, We, the Commission of the City of North Port, Florida do hereby proclaim the 
week of June 17 through June 23, 2018 as; and 
 

“National Garbage Man Week” 
 
in the City of North Port, and calls upon all citizens and civic organizations to acquaint themselves with 
services provided by Public Works; and to recognize contributions which Public Works officials make   
every day to our health, safety, comfort and quality of life.  
 
IN WITNESS, WHEREOF, we have hereunto set our hands and Seal of the City of North Port, Florida, to 
be affixed this 7th day of June, 2018.  
 
 

 

ATTEST: CITY OF NORTH PORT, FLORIDA 
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   Linda M. Yates, Vice-Mayor   
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  Christopher B. Hanks, Commissioner 
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